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Only current members without an e-mail address will  receive a copy of this 

newsletter by mail. Thank you! Please feel free to share. 

Palmetto Island Reservations Open 

Membership Meeting 

We are really hoping to be able to host our Annual Mem-

bership Meeting on June 30. We’re waiting to get the new 

guidelines from the Governor. We will let you know as 

soon as we can meet. We want to hear you ideas. New 

board members will be elected by members present at this 

meeting. If you are interested in serving on the board 

please contact Sammy at 337-366-2183.  

The 2 laundry rooms in the campground 

comfort stations now have paid washers 

and dryers. Customers should bring 

their own quarters if they plan on doing 

laundry because the park does not have 

a change machine at this time. 

Phase 1 of the park re-opening has begun. The park is completely open, including the splash-pad and 

the playgrounds. Everything is being disinfected several times a day. The only thing is that we are 

not allowing visitors inside of the fee station yet. All business is conducted at the drive-through win-

dow. Phase 2 of the Governor’s plan is scheduled to begin June 6, depending on how this first phase 

goes. All visitors should still practice social distancing and wash their hands often. 

Cancellations for out of state visitors have been extended until June 12th. Louisiana State Parks 

apologize for the inconvenience and look forward to seeing you soon! If you currently have impacted 

reservations, you will be contacted by an agent for a refund. 

New Coin Laundry 
 

Children’s Books Wanted for Campsite Book Shelves 

It's Summer time and families are camping. The little ones have cleaned out the book shelves. Don’t 

throw your books away. We're looking for children's books to add to our shelves.  Contact Brandy at 

337-366-2183 to coordinate pick up or you can place them on the shelves yourself.  

Latanier Cookers 

wanted to let you know 

that they are waiting 

to get the Governor's 

newest set of guide-

lines. They are hoping 

to be able to host the 

Dutch Oven Gathering in June. Watch 

their Facebook page for the event an-

nouncement or call Carlene 337-893-2470. 

We honor ALL the dads in our life 

Grandfathers 

Dads                                                 new dads 

Step-dads                                 godfathers 

Adoptive dads                  dads in heaven 

Dad-in-laws                       expecting dads 

 Pet dads                           honorary dads 
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